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Keep Britain Tidy have been commissioned by North London Waste Authority to conduct research into the priority areas of interest for future waste education within schools to inform their provision to all north London primary schools.  

As part of this research, Keep Britain Tidy has been contacting a number of schools across the seven boroughs of north London for involvement in this research. With NLWA, they have identified your setting as a target school for this research and would like to invite you to participate in this important research programme. 

Keep Britain Tidy would like to visit your school at a time that is convenient to yourselves, and would like to interview 5 members of staff for no longer than 30 minutes each. The staff they would be most interested in interviewing would be:

•             A member of your senior leadership team (45 minute)
•             A member of your catering team (under 30 minutes)
•             A member of your facilities team (under 30 minutes)
•             A member of your teaching department (30 minutes)
•             A bursar or staff member that is responsible for the school’s finances. (30 minutes)

In addition to these interviews, Keep Britain Tidy would like to conduct a questionnaire about waste education and waste reduction with a sample of your pupils.

As a thank you for your school’s contribution to this research, your school will receive £200. 

To confirm your interest, disinterest or to ask any questions please contact Madeleine from Keep Britain Tidy at madeleine.paige@keepbritaintidy.org or call on 07503655455.
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